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Last week:	                   $35,962                                    
YTD offering:	                  $792,314 
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THIS WEEK AT CROSSWAY

SUNDAY	 December 20
		  Sunday Service 			 
		  8:30a and 10:00a

		  No CrossWay Students 
		  (6th-12th Grade)
		
WEDNESDAY	 December 23	
		  No Men's Bible Study 		
		  (Zoom)

THURSDAY	 December 24 & 25
		  Church Offices Closed
		  Merry Christmas!	
	

COMING UP
DEC 27		  No CrossWay Students

DEC 30		  No Men's Bible Study 		
		  (Zoom)

JAN 1		  Church Offices Closed

JAN 6		  Unstuck Begins
		  6:30p

JAN 13		  Women's Bible Study 		
		  Begins

JAN 15 		  Thrive Gathering
		  for Young Adults
		  7:30p-9:00p
		
JAN 24		  Members Meeting
		

WE’RE
GLAD

YOU’RE
HERE

New here? Thanks for 
coming! Feel free to 
fill out the connect 
card and drop it in 
the offering boxes in 
the lobby.

A quiet place for 
infants is available 
through the door at 
the back right corner 
of the auditorium.

There are no nursery 
or preschool classes 
today. Limited K-5th 
grade classes are 
available for those 
who have been placed 
in a class. An activity 
sheet is available by 
the entrance to the 
auditorium. Rooms 
101 & 103 are available 
as a cry room where 
you can also watch 
the service.

December 20, 2020

SCRIPTURE MEMORY

Be Humble

"But he gives more grace. Therefore it 
says, 'God opposes the proud, but gives 

grace to the humble.'"

James 4:6



Our mission is to glorify God through the transformation 
of lives by the power of the gospel of Jesus Christ.  Our passion 

is that all people find their satisfaction in God alone.

Watching & Waiting
"There Were Shepherds..."

Luke 2:1-21 // Mike Bullmore

Sermon application questions for today's sermon will be posted at  
cwc.church/sermons after second service. December 20, 2020

	

CHILDREN IN SERVICE 
All K– 5th Grade children will be joining 
us for the entire service TODAY and on 
December 27. Kids’ activity sheets are 
available outside the auditorium door. 
 
UNSTUCK: FINANCIAL FREEDOM 
THROUGH GOD'S WISDOM
Money is a part of all of our lives. Whether 
you're in High School or much farther 
down the road, money is something we've 
got to figure out. Unstuck is a crash course 
on experiencing freedom with money 
through God's wisdom. Let's level up 
together in the new year, five Wednesdays 
in a row, starting January 6 at 6:30p. 
Register online or with the Connect Card.

READ & ENJOY |  SIGN UP + BOX PICKUP
Join 333 (and counting) of us on a year-
long journey of enjoying God together by 
reading the Bible. Find more info, and sign 
up, in the lobby or online. Be sure to grab a 
box from the lobby once you're signed up 
(limited supply available).

GIVING
We will not be passing offering baskets 
during the service. Please place your 
offering in the boxes located in the lobby. 
You can also give online at cwc.church/give.
      

WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY 
Ladies, join us for our winter Bible study, 
God Does His Best Work with Empty, by 
author, speaker and Bible teacher, Nancy 
Guthrie.  In this 8-week video study 
Nancy pulls back the curtain on God’s 
work to fill up emptiness as revealed 
throughout the Bible and shares the life-
giving hope you can experience as Christ 
fills your emptiness with himself. We'll be 
meeting in person, donning masks, in the 
CrossWay lobby on Wednesdays from 
9:30a-11:00a. beginning January 13. If you 
are unable to meet in person, but would 
like to benefit from this study, please 
register to attend virtually. We’ll send you 
a weekly email with a link to view the 
teaching sessions at your convenience 
and connect you with a virtual small 
group to discuss the personal Bible study 
questions. The cost of this study is $5 
plus the cost of the book.  Please register 
by checking the appropriate box on the 
Connect Card.  If you have questions 
email mari.werth@cwc.church.  We’re 
sorry, but there is no childcare for this 
study.

cell

home

WELCOME! 
    Thank you for joining us today! As an expression of love and care for one another    
    please observe the following guidelines:

        •  Maintain physical distance (around 6ft)
        •  Find a pod of seats that fits your family
        •  Wear a mask.  For those with mask-related medical limitations, your mask   
           may be removed when sitting and not singing.         

   CONNECT CARD                       GROW    •    SERVE   •    CONNECT          	    

         
           NAME
  
 street 

  
   city, state, zip 

       

           ADDRESS 
       

           EMAIL
       

           PHONE

AGE
     Under 18        18-22        23-29        30-49        50+

CHILDREN AT HOME (NAME & AGE)

 
I AM A:
      1st Time Guest		  Returning Guest
      Regular Attendee	 Member

COMMENTS/PRAYER REQUESTS:

I AM INTERESTED IN:
      Becoming a Christian
      Baptism
      Membership	
      Serving Opportunities
      Joining a Gospel Community (small group)
      Other: ______________________
 
* SIGN UP HERE: 
      Add me to the weekly email list. (Be sure    
      to fill in your name and email above.)
      I am interested in attending Unstuck            	
              in person               virtually
      I am interested in Read & Enjoy in 2021
      I am interested in Women's Bible Study
              in person               virtually
      
                    

             

             

             

             


